
 
Novugen Honoured with Pharma Industry Award 2024 

at MOPI Regulatory Plus Conference & Dinner 

 

Novugen is deeply humbled and honoured to receive the Pharma Industry Awards 2024 for the 

Highest R&D Investment 2023 at the MOPI Regulatory Plus Conference & Dinner 2024!  

 

 
 

This prestigious accolade, presented by Pn. Norhaliza binti A Halim, Deputy Director General 

of Health (Pharmaceutical Services), Ministry of Health, Malaysia (KKM) (MOH) alongside 

Ch'ng Kien Peng, President of MOPI, recognises our R&D innovations that will make a 

significant contribution to the Malaysian pharmaceutical industry. 

 

 
 

We are excited to be a Silver Sponsor of this dynamic event, which served as a platform to 

unite Malaysia's pharmaceutical leaders in discussing the evolving regulatory landscape and 

strategic industry policies. Among the distinguished guests were YBhg Dato' Sri Norazman 

Ayob, Deputy Secretary-General (Finance), MOH who officiated the event and graced his 

presence at our booth, where we proudly showcased our leading products and services. 

 

 
 

During the conference, Novugen CEO Rahil Mahmood had the privilege of being one of the 

panelists for the forum titled "Advancing the Local Pharmaceutical Industry through 



 
Compliance Excellence." He shared insights about Novugen, notably highlighting our 

USFDA-approved manufacturing facilities. He also addressed the challenges and opportunities 

of entering the U.S. market, which garnered significant interest from the audience eager to 

learn more about our journey. 

 

 
 

The event provided an excellent opportunity for Novugen to highlight the milestones and 

successes we have achieved. It underscored our commitment to innovations that aim to improve 

patients' lives today and in the future, while also advancing Malaysia's pharmaceutical 

capabilities on a global scale. This achievement would not have been possible without the 

relentless support and unwavering dedication of our Novugen team. Thank you! 


